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Jenny McCarthy Heritage

Hello  We have been advised that our home, The Old Schoolhouse on 
Kilcoole Road, was reviewed for removal from the Record of 
Protected structures based on an exterior view of the house.  We 
would like to follow up in any way to have the house reviewed from 
the interior and have this decision reconsidered.  The schoolhouse 
was renovated and extended in the 1960s with poor workmanship 
and again in the 1980s and 1990s.  These works moved most original 
features and altered every original wall/window and the entire 
ceiling in the home.  The only original feature of the house still in 
existence is actually the roof which has been altered by patches and 
repairs over its 140+ year life.  All the current windows are 80s and 
90s pvc which has popped and wooden windows which have had 
their openings made smaller and frames have warped.  All of the 
floors were removed and concrete interior walls were poured, the 
front door was also made into a window of a bedroom and replaced 
in a poorly constructed extension.  We have several neighbours who 
attended the school as children and knew the previous owner who 
applied for the protection and have been advised by them that the 
house has been so altered they cannot understand why it was 
approved for protection.  If someone could please contact me in 
regards to this as soon as possible it would be greatly appreciated.  

 Many thanks Jenny 11/11/2019 17:23
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